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ADDENDUM #3 
April 23, 2025 

 
This Addendum #3 is issued to the Kansas City Public Library’s Request for 
Qualifications for a Comprehensive Facilities Plan to make the following changes, 
additions, deletions, and/or clarifications: 

 
Updates to RFQ:  
 
A revised RFQ is now available for review. Updates have been made to Section V. RFQ Response 
Requirements and Section VI. Selection Criteria. 
 
The Library is extending the deadline for responses one week to Friday, May 2, 2025 at 11:00 AM 
CST.  
 
 


